CAUL International Travelling Fellowship – CITF 2011

In 2010, CAUL awarded the first fellowship to Annie Yee, Liaison Librarian, Business, at RMIT to determine the potential impact of mobile devices in academic libraries.  The selection panel comprised Imogen Garner, Alex Byrne and Barbara Paton.  
· The panel found that Annie’s investigation holds promise of promoting innovation.  Annie has identified the challenges faced by   lecturers delivering content to students, user preferences when delivering library services on mobile devices, and future trends in the uptake of new products and services by vendors and publishers as themes for her investigation. Mobile technology is directly linked to the CAUL Strategic Plan, Action 46, Monitor developments and share information on the range of mobile devices used to access scholarly resources.   

· Annie’s Curriculum Vitae provided evidence of her ability to complete the nominated investigation through her qualifications, including a Master of Business (Information Technology), her liaison responsibilities that require her to undertake projects, and her industry skills placement scheme project completed in July 2008.

· Annie qualified as a librarian in 2002 and would be considered to be a mid career librarian.  She has been working at RMIT since 2009.

· The University Librarian at RMIT endorsed Annie’s application and noted her high competence and strong drive to provide excellent library services.  Funding to cover additional costs of the investigation was supported.

The panel also recommended some clarifications to the CITF guidelines, and these have been published on the website.  http://www.caul.edu.au/content/upload/files/caul-doc/citf2011conditions.docx 
Applications will soon be called for 2011, for travel to be undertaken in 2012.
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